On The Oshawa Waterfront

What's All the Stink About?

Well, have you heard about the proposal to locate a heavy industrial,
stinky, noisy ethanol distillery on Oshawa’s precious waterfront, bang up
against the Second Marsh and directly across the Harbour from Lakeview
Park and the beach?

FarmTech Energy Corporation’s own studies predict that the stink from
their proposed plant is likely to engulf Lakeview Park; the Second Marsh,
the Waterfront Trail, the Minacs head office, and all the surrounding area.

As for the noise, it'll be 24/7.

The plant would be a significant producer of green house gases and other
pollutants; it would consume huge amounts of municipally supplied water
when residents are being told not to water their lawns; and it would
seriously undermine the City’s plans for a clean, green, people friendly
waterfront.

Let’s not be sweet talked, mislead, or coerced into permitting this heavy
industrial blight on our waterfront.

Tell the City to Just Say No to the ethanol plant by filling out the
information below and sending this flyer to:

Thomas B. Hodgins,
City Hall, 50 Centre St. S.,
Oshawa, ON, L1H 327

I, the undersigned, would urge the City of Oshawa to JUST SAY NO to the
application to allow the construction and operation of an ethanol
distillery/plant at Oshawa’s waterfront.

Name:

Address:

Signature:
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